

December 30, 2014

Ms. Valerie Walker Planet Aid, Inc. 30901 Carter St. Solon, OH 44139

Dear Ms. Walker:

Planet Aid has multiple boxes located in the Village of Oakwood. Our experience with them has always been professional. The bins and area surrounding the bins have been neat and clear of boxes, bags and debris. On rare occasions, bags of donations can be seen but only for a few days when they are picked up. This has occurred when donations exceeded the normal drop off rate. In speaking with personnel at Planet Aid, Inc. we have always experienced a professional response.

The company is in compliance with our codified ordinances and actively seeks to be in complete compliance

Thanks to Planet Aid Inc. for providing the needs of folks in the Cleveland area.

Sincerely,

Debra L. Hladky, Clerk of Council